
Parents Orientation Session 
2022-23



The Parent Orientation for the new school year 2022-23 was held on 25th & 26th March 

’22.  It gives new parents an opportunity to connect with the world of Shikshantar. The 

approaches and practices of the school.

The session included a role play by didis, followed by a detailed presentation by the 

school team about how the journey unfolds for children in Shikshantar. It culminated 

with an interaction with the parents, grandparents and children of senior school who 

responded to all the questions that the session evoked amongst the new parents.



Starting the day by gathering our energies.. centering our thoughts



Interacting with Minoti didi & the school team 



Connecting to a child’s journey in Shikshantar through a role 
play by our didis



Parents reflecting on the experience…



…sharing their thoughts, and queries it evoked



An interaction with senior school students, parents & 
grandparents…



Children speak…sharing experiences, responding to questions 
from parents  



And with faith & trust we begin a new journey at shikshantar …


